
From: Ethan Gillman <Ethan.Gillman@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 1:36 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Rhett Bomher <Rhett.Bomher@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Chicago Casino Meeting 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
I hope you are doing well. Rhett (CC’d) and I attended an in-person meeting this morning at the Bally’s 
Chicago offices with Bally’s and City Colleges to discuss the dealer school related to the Chicago Casino 
project. Bally’s provided some water and some breakfast pastry’s. I don’t think Rhett or I took any of the 
water or pastry’s but wanted to report anyway just in case.  
 
Best,  
Ethan 
 
 
Ethan Gillman 
Project Manager | Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
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